
DATE:  November 19, 2020

TOPIC: Rutledge Hall Stairwell Floor Coverings

PREPARED BY: Courtney Whited

Recommended for:

☒ Action

☒ Discussion

☒ Information

Purpose/Background:
Rutledge Hall’s stairwells are covered in rubber tile and treads that have been worn down over 

the years since the 1990s installation. The attached estimate provides details on materials and 

labor required to update the flooring in these four stairwells. The attached schedule indicates a 

July 30, 2021 substantial completion date.

Fiscal Impact:
$66,467

Recommendation:
It is the Administrative recommendation that the Facilities Committee concurs to recommend to the 

Board of Education to approve the installation of Rutledge Hall Stairwell Floor Coverings in an 

amount not to exceed $70,000.
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